PRESENT SIMPLE

(Beginners)

Leia o texto cuidadosamente e responda as questões utilizando os verbos na forma correta do Simple Present.

ALFRED'S DAILY ROUTINE

Alfred is an American boy. He lives in Los Angeles, California. He lives with his family in a modern house. He is eleven years old and he has got an older brother, David, and a younger sister, Emma.

He starts his day at about half past seven. He gets up, goes to the bathroom, takes a shower, brushes his teeth and get dressed. Then he has breakfast and at a quarter to eight he leaves home and catches the bus to school.

Classes begin at half past eight. He usually has lunch at the school canteen at half past twelve. After school, at a quarter past five, he goes home. There he does his school homework and when he finishes it he helps his Mum laying the table. At half past seven the family dines together.

Alfred is a very helpful boy, so he helps his mother cleaning up everything after dinner.

He usually watches TV for a while after dinner and at about ten o'clock the most he brushes his teeth again, puts on his Spider Man pajamas and goes to bed. His parents always kiss him good night before he gets asleep. Alfred is a very happy boy!

Agora responda as perguntas abaixo:

1.	Where does Alfred live?
2.	What's his sister's name?
3.	What time does he wake up?

4. Does he have breakfast at home?



MRTEACHERPAULO

5.	What time does he leave home?
6.	Where does he have lunch?
7.	When does he return home?
8.	Does he make homework at school or at home?
9.	Is he a helpful boy
	.What about you? What's your daily routine like?
:re	eva "Do" ou "Does" para completar as frases:
a)	Kate help her mother every day?
p)	you listen to rock music?
a)	Tom know all the computer games?
d) e)	
<i>□)</i>	they go to the zoo on Sundays?
f)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals?
•	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals? your brother drive his car well?
g)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals?
g) h)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals? your brother drive his car well? the boys like to plant flowers?
g) h) i)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals? your brother drive his car well? the boys like to plant flowers? Ben want to find his friends?
f) g) h) i) k)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals? your brother drive his car well? the boys like to plant flowers? Ben want to find his friends? you often call your friends? your sister wear nice dresses? they learn to dance at school?
g) h) i)	they go to the zoo on Sundays? you like to draw animals? your brother drive his car well? the boys like to plant flowers? Ben want to find his friends? you often call your friends? your sister wear nice dresses? they learn to dance at school? Mary spend much time on shops?

MRTEACHERPAULO

Construa sentenças negativas e interrogativas com as frases abaixo.

a)	I eat pizza.
b)	My brother studies German.
c)	We play computer games.
d)	Harry likes sport.
e)	They drink water.
Scol	ha a forma correta do verbo.
1.	We to school by bus. a) Go b) Goes
2.	My teacher Italian and Japanese. a) Speak b) Speaks
3.	We do P.E in the classroom. a) Don't b) Doesn't
4.	My friends don't art. a) Like b) Likes
5.	My mother in a primary school.

- a) Teach
- b) Teaches
- **6.** I don't _____ their homework.
 - a) Copy
 - b) Copies
- **7.** They _____ work at 8.30 in the evening.
 - a) Finish
 - b) Finishes
- 8. We _____ think that English is easy.
 - a) Don't
 - b) Doesn't

ARTEACH PAULC